THORNTON PRIMARY SCHOOL
Thornton Road
Ward End
Birmingham B8 2LQ
Website. www.thornton.bham.sch.uk
Email: enquiry@thornton.bham.sch.uk

Inspiring teachers needed!  Start date September 2019.

MPS/UPS with TLR allowance to lead maths/computing or to take 
on a Year Group leadership role.  
These posts are not suitable for NQTs


Leaders are determined that all pupils achieve well, no matter what barriers to learning they may have.

Pupils have a good understanding of British values and of different faiths and cultures.

Teachers have developed very positive relationships with the pupils and expect pupils to work hard in lessons. Pupils respond well to this. They have positive attitudes to learning.                                                                              Ofsted 2017

Are you a creative, ambitious and passionate teacher looking for your first leadership post or to move to a leadership post in a large, multicultural school?  Thornton Primary is situated in the Ward End area of Birmingham and we are looking for Key Stage 2 staff to join our professional and friendly team in September.  Thornton is a great school to work in – with supportive parents, well behaved pupils and passionate staff.  We are proud of the improvements we have made over the last three years.  We are now looking for inspiring teachers to lead curriculum developments in maths and computing and maybe leading a Year group phase in the school.

Can you demonstrate high quality teaching and learning as well as being ambitious and ready to develop your leadership skills in a large school?  We have a real determination to improve the life chances of our fantastic children and we are looking for teachers who share our passion, who are driven by a strong moral purpose and who are committed to helping us provide our children with a stimulating and exciting curriculum.  

If you are looking for an opportunity to develop your leadership skills in a large school environment then please come and visit us and find out what we can offer.  Please contact the school office to arrange an informal visit.  If you would like to discuss these positions further then please contact Sue Simmons, the headteacher at s.simmons@thornton.bham.sch.uk.  An application pack is available on the school website under the vacancies tab.

Closing date: Friday 5th April 2019. 
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